
  

The Maplesteads’ 
 

World War 1 Centenary Commemoration 
 

- a patriotic celebration of the 100-year anniversary 

of the end of the Great War. 
 

Great Maplestead Village Hall : Saturday 10th November 2018 
 

This commemorative event will be an opportunity to dress in period style and enjoy a hog-
roast meal followed by an Old-Time Music Hall style show, with audience participation! 

 

As well as celebrating a joyful anniversary, the evening will also include a 
respectful commemoration of the local people involved in the conflict. 

 

Proceeds will go to the Royal British Legion 
---------------------------------- 

For safety considerations, audience numbers will be limited to 80 

and there will be no reserved seating. 
---------------------------------- 

Tickets (2 per Maplesteads’ household only) are £12.50 each (no concessions) 

and will be available from the Box Office from 8th October. 
 

Ticket Line telephone: 01787 461 421 (open between 10.00am-12.00 noon) 
 

 

[A first-come/first-served waiting list will be operating for cancelled/returned tickets] 


